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November 2019 

Investigation work on Garfield Road, Riverstone from 
Tuesday 26 November 2019 
The NSW Government is carrying out investigation work to plan for future road 
projects in the Riverstone area. 
Roads and Maritime Services will continue to carry out investigation work on Garfield Road West and East, 
Riverstone. Our work will include surveying, geotechnical work, and traffic, utilities and environmental 
investigations. 
 
These studies will help inform the design of future road upgrades of Garfield Road West and East.   

Our work aims to:  

• reduce congestion and improve traffic flow through the intersection and surrounding streets 
• improve safety for motorists, cyclists and pedestrians 
• improve connectivity between Richmond Road and Windsor Road.  

 

Route through this area to be determined 
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How will the work affect you? 
 
The investigation work will be carried out within the road reserve or on private property along the road 
corridors.  There may be some noise associated with this work, but every effort will be made to minimise 
the impact on residents.   
 
We will maintain access to properties and businesses at all times. If we need to access your property we 
will contact you in advance to discuss access arrangements.   

Traffic changes 

There will be temporary traffic changes, including reduced speed limits and lane closures while the work is 
carried out.   

Please follow signs and the direction of traffic controllers.  For the latest traffic updates, please contact 132 
701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

 

Our work schedule 

We will be on site from 26 November 2019 to 
30 June 2020. 

Our work hours will be between 7am and 6pm 
from Monday to Friday. 

We will not be working between 23 December 
2019 and 3 January 2020. Work will not be 
carried out on public holidays.  

Contact 
If you have any questions or would like more 
information on the Garfield Road investigation 
work, please contact our project team on 1300 
367 561 or NWGC@rms.nsw.gov.au. 

For more information, visit 
rms.work/GarfieldRoad 

Thank you for your patience during this 
important work. 

 


	Investigation work on Garfield Road, Riverstone from Tuesday 26 November 2019
	Contact
	Our work schedule
	We will be on site from 26 November 2019 to 30 June 2020.


